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The cost of living in Oregon is already too high.  This outrageous tax bill would add to 

that burden not only in the tax itself but it would raise the price of every product and 

service in Oregon.  The cost of delivering any product or service would go up.  Those 

costs would have to be covered by those receiving the product or service. The 

vendors would add those costs to the price of the product or service. 

 


